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Comments: I am writing today to show support for continued mountain bike use in the Lion Head region of the

Custer Gallatin national Forest.  I have personally Mountain biked this region several times and feel it is the only

way I would have ever seen the beauty that lies deep in that beautiful Alpine region.  We were able to do several

20-mile days if singletrack riding in the Lionhead area alone!  This provides a true wilderness experience for any

mountain biker that is almost impossible to find elsewhere, and we should do our best to maintain mountain bike

access in this area.  I support Alternative E for continued mountain bike use.  The attached picture is from the

Sheep to Mile Creek ride, arguably one of the best Backcountry rides in North America if not the world! 

 


